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Comments: I am definitely in favor of the Proposed Mineral Withdrawl for the upper Rapid Creek region near

Pactola. This area is a source if our water supply, a place of refuge for animal life and waterfowl. This is a serene

and peaceful area that many use for quiet contemplation and recreation. Please do not disturb/destroy this

beautiful area. There needs to be places in these beautiful Black Hills that can be left undisturbed, and this is one

of those places.


